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Gautho, Julia

From: David Schwartz <daschwar@cruzio.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 5:21 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Future of Monte Fireworks show

To: Capitola City Council Members and Community, 

 

We believe due to  wildlife impacts, very loud and extended noise levels we would definitely prefer a 
more environmentally friendly alternative to fireworks. 

We've been so impacted that we have left the city during these events. 

Our pets health and neighbors pets have been traumatically impacted by these yearly shows. We 
especially don't believe fireworks are safe for the care of the  

Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of the negative impact these fireworks cause our local 
community. 
 

David Schwartz and Vera Brown 
 

 


